Town Of Wilmington Memorial Update 2024

From Colin Loher,

Wilmington/Whiteface Visitors Center

This year's Memorial Video Tribute will be delayed, but rest assured, it is on its way.

We want to ensure no one is forgotten. If you would like to honor a loved one in this year's memorial video, please send a photo and information to info@whitefaceregion.com.

Due Date for Submission: January 8th 2025

A heartfelt Thank You to former Supervisor Roy Holzer, who stopped in yesterday afternoon to remind us of the importance of this tribute- a responsibility I was unaware of until that point as well.

Let's come together as a community to honor and remember those who have given so much.

#WilmingtonNY #MemorialTribute #CommunityHonor #RememberingOurHeroes

Whiteface Visitors Bureau

5753 NYS 86 Rte, PO Box 277

Wilmington, NY 12997

518-946-2255

infor@WhitefaceRegion.com

www.WhitefaceRegion.com